
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

 

At Good Spirit School Division we honor the family as a child’s first teacher.  

We know that when we collaborate and work together, there is a positive 

impact on your child’s learning.   We look forward to walking alongside you as 

your child journeys through school. 

 

We have included information for you to assist with transitioning your child into 

Kindergarten. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

For further information. . . 
 

 

If you have any questions or would like additional information on Kindergarten in 

the Good Spirit School Division, please contact your local school Kindergarten 

Teacher or the Principal. 
 

We invite you to visit our website at www.gssd.ca 

or contact us via e-mail at info@gssd.ca 
 

Students Come First 

 

Learning Without Limits … 
            … Achievement For All 

Good Spirit School Division believes in building strong foundations 

for bright futures. As such the Division is committed to providing 

high quality early learning environments for Kindergarten students 

to support readiness for learning. 

 

Kindergarten is a place where your child will learn and grow; 

where you can expect a stimulating learning environment, active 

learning, and appreciation for diversity.  The Kindergarten 

program advocates development of the whole child – social-

emotionally, physically, intellectually, and spiritually. 
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